
From: Marla Gregory
To: Commission, Boundary (CED sponsored)
Subject: The Incorporation of the City of Nikiski
Date: Tuesday, March 07, 2017 10:34:48 PM

Ms. Collins,
 
I have been a resident of Nikiski since 1974.  I have read the petition of
incorporation and wholeheartedly support Nikiski becoming a Home Rule City. 
I am in favor of local government and having the citizens of Nikiski decide what
happens in their community.  I am a strong believer in local communities
making their own decisions. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to voice my opinion.
 
Marla J. Gregory
PO Box 7085
Nikiski, AK  99635
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